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The Theatre faculty would like to express our appreciation to the Review Team for the extensive time 
and care given to this process.  We have studied their findings and offer our responses below.  (The 
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and seniors may need more specialized attention.  Summer advising is also an ongoing concern. (If the 
three Department areas were to split, a full-
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